
Is it postal or customer funded? 





If you participate in Postal Customer Council events, 
the ethics rules apply.  You can't accept free 
admission unless the PCC event was funded solely 
by postal funds.

Also, you can't accept prizes or other gifts from a PCC 
unless the items were paid for by the Postal Service.

When you refrain from accepting prohibited gifts from an 
outside source, you strengthen the Postal Service’s 
reputation as being transparent, fair, and honest. 
And that's smart business. 

Contact the Ethics Office (ethics.help@usps.gov) for guidance. 
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